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PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO
Consumer Service Division

Memorandum
 

CASE ID: 00762387
CUSTOMER: ANONYMOUS CONSUMER ACCOUNT
ADDRESS: , ,
SERVICE ADDRESS: , ,
AIQ: Columbia Gas of Ohio
NIQ: 0000000000
 
 
***To ensure your response attaches to the appropriate case, please reply to 
this email without changing the subject line.  Thank you!***
 
DOCKETING CASE #: 21-0637-GA-AIR
 
SUBJECT: Columbia Gas of Ohio - Protest Rate Case
 
 
Please docket the associated customer comment and/or attached in the case 
number referenced above under "Public Comments". This information was 
received by the Consumer Services Division through alternate channels and is 
being forwarded to be filed formally. This information is not the opinion of Staff 
and should not be viewed as such.

Description: https://puco.my.salesforce.com/apex/AFSC__UrlCheck?
id=04a0q8y000000TcDrAAK (https:??news?wosu?org?2022-06-03?columbia-gas-of-
ohio-proposes-tripling-its-monthly-fixed-rate-for-natural-gas?
fbclid=IwAR3tKJxDL1rhTAxGxKZDy3hLBTmg3N1mWaQfMeHqaPTWlAcH6Pnuf14E7Og)

Unacceptable in the times we are currently living in. The more these large companies 
insist on driving up prices with no rationale, the sooner they’ll push people out of 
their own homes.
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PUCO needs to put their foot down and say “No” to this
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Angela Donnellan
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Service Monitoring and Enforcement Department
Customer Service Investigator 
(800) 686-PUCO (7826)
www.PUCO.ohio.gov
 
 
 
This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus may 
be publicly available to anyone who requests it.
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This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

6/8/2022 9:58:30 AM

in

Case No(s). 21-0637-GA-AIR, 21-0638-GA-ALT, 21-0639-GA-UNC, 21-0640-GA-
AAM

Summary: Public Comment Regarding the Project, electronically filed by Docketing
Staff on behalf of Docketing


	

